
The school is raising money to develop the resources used to support and enhance the 
learning for our children. 

 

We would be grateful for any Easter-inspired donations such as different kinds of edible 
treats, craft activities or something else to enjoy in the Spring sunshine…! 

 

Please bring your donations to your child’s classrooms on Friday 28th March. This day will 
be a non-uniform day in return for a donation! 

 

Raffle tickets, priced at £1 each,  will go on sale before and after school from Monday 
31st March until the morning of Friday 4th April. 

The draw will be made at the end of the school day on Friday 4th April. 
 

Thank you very much! 
 


